
About the Stock Route Management Plan 

Maranoa Regional Council invites the public to provide feedback on the DRAFT Stock Route 
Management Plan 2024-29 for the Maranoa Region. The Plan addresses the use and 
management of the stock route and facilities. It sets Council’s objectives and management 
strategies for the next five years and outlines Council, user and landowner responsibilities.  

Feedback closes at 5pm on Tuesday, 9 July 2024. 

STOCK ROUTES 

1. Do you, or have you in the past, utilised the Stock Route Network in the Maranoa Region?

Yes No 

Stock Movement 

Stock grazing or emergency fodder 

Non-pastoral (e.g. bee keeping, firewood) 

Community activities 

Public infrastructure and utility 

Recreation and tourism 

Cultural and environmental value 

2. Please share any environmental, social, cultural, or economic values you have and would
like to see protected relating to the Stock Route Network in the Maranoa Region.

3. If the land you manage adjoins the Stock Route Network in the Maranoa Region, please
share any management challenges or opportunities.

4. Do you have any comments?



MANAGEMENT  

Please comment on any of the management matters important to you. 

5. Pasture

6. Grazing Permits

7. Traveling Permits

8. Facilities

9. Water facilities agreements

10. Movement of stock

11. Fencing

12. Vegetation



13. Biosecurity

14. Weeds and pests

15. Significant areas

16. Compliance Framework

17. Risk and safety management

18. Implementation strategies and action

Thank you for you input. Please return this form to: 
land.management@maranoa.qld.gov.au. 
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